
Plain Language Summary for New Source Review (NSR) Renewal Amendment 
Application for Air New Source Review Permit Number 117839 

 

 
The following summary is provided for this pending air permit application being reviewed by the 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality as required by 30 Texas Administrative Code 
Chapter 39. The information provided in this summary may change during the technical review 
of the application and are not federal enforceable representations of the permit application. 

Walters Power International (CN604533083) has submitted an application for renewal and 
amendment of permit number 117839. The TPC Power Station (RN107137804) generates 
electricity at 11910 County Road 492, Tyler, TX, Smith County. 

This renewal amendment will authorize the continued operation of equipment associated with 

electric generation. Walters Power International has certified there will be no increases in 

hourly and annual emissions. The following permitted emission rates are proposed. 
 

 

Pollutant Total Amount Allowed (tons per year) 

CO 4.78 

NOx 6.67 

PM 0.40 

PM10 0.40 

PM2.5 0.40 

SO2 0.04 

VOC 2.44 

NH3 0.27 

 

 
The facilities being renewed continue to implement pollution control devices to minimize NOx, 

CO and PM emissions. 


